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Comments: Dear Forest Service personnel, please deeply digest the wide consternation being expressed by

thoughtful, intelligent locals who are voting with our voices and letters and property taxes to reduce the proposed

built infrastructure impacts, to maximally preserve the wild nature of our national park, to utilize the historic visitor

center more fully -- not tear it down to build another bigger, more environmentally damaging structure, and to not

waste money on expensive seasonal structures that block the view we love to see. One of the top reasons I

choose to live in Juneau and, hopefully, age gracefully here, is because of access to wild spaces which respects

the presence of animals and humans who choose to recreate without burning diesel.  One of the top reasons

progressive people are writing to you is because we love the natural spaces in Juneau and would prefer to draw

tourists who also respect and appreciate access to wild spaces without motor noises and endless pavement.

Keep the Tongass wild!


